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To the most honorable ladies and gent of parliament. I wish to address the subject of adding tolls 
to the M4. This is a truly dishonorable and despicable act. To have to pay a toll on a public 
roadway that was initially bought and paid for by the public purse is ludicrous. Even if a private 
company were being paid to widen parts of the road this still doesn't given them ownership of 
said roadway, and therefore they do not have the right to charge us to use it. We will be voting 
against the government that commits this dastardly act and will tell all those we know to be sane 
to do the same through our social networks. Be warned this will cost you not us. 


